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June 16, 7 pm will be our first Annual Meeting (via Zoom). We will
be electing officers, approving a Board of Directors, and declaring ourselves
official! Registration is required and will be administered by the Yale
Alumni Association. Watch your Inbox for details, or go to our club website
One of the things we will be looking to accomplish at the Annual Meeting is
to approve our by-laws. These are available for your review here:

On Sunday, August 15 we will be gathering IN PERSON for the first
time in recent memory. Cilla and Russell Leavitt will be hosting us at Sky
Acres, their farm/wedding venue in Washington, Vermont:
www.skyacresevents.com. The site, a one-time Girl Scout camp, boasts a
pavilion that insures that we can meet RAIN or SHINE. There are a variety
of recreational opportunities as well as a mountaintop view that is one of
the most spectacular in Vermont! (My wife, Sandy and I, were treated to a
site inspection by Cilla and Russell, pictures of which can be viewed here.)

Whoops. We encountered some difficulties with the Google document to
create a personal profile, so we've incorporated the feature onto our club
website. This allows better security as well. Click here to create your
personal profile. Once we have collected a few of these, we will start
publishing them as a regular feature in the newsletter.

Book Club Announces Second Selection. Here's your summer reading
selection: A Gentleman in Moscow, by Yale author Amor Towles. Here's a
full description . Discussion will take place in September. No date set as yet.
See you at our Annual Meeting on Wednesday, June 16, 7 pm Take a
drone's eye tour of Vermont in the summer!



Visit our website: yaleclubvermont.org
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